Parents and Friends Association



What is a Class Rep?

Each year, one or two (sometimes more) parents in each class offer to become 'Class Reps'. They attend committee meetings where possible, communicate information from the PFA to the parents in their class and organise rotas of help for our main events. We really could not manage without them!

Class Reps for the forthcoming year are decided in July before the end of term. It will usually be a case of volunteering your services and the current Rep will hand over the reins.

For Foundation, a letter/email will be distributed sometime in September, after the children start at school full time, giving details of the role, and requesting that parents volunteer if they are interested in representing their class.

Being a Class Rep enables you to get to know all the other parents in your class. It also allows you to meet with the PFA and get to know many of the people who help around school.

For more information about Class Reps, please email us by clicking here.